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IIM Jammu and the University of the 

South Pacific sign MoU 

Published: | June 4, 2020 

Jammu, June 03 (Scoop News)-To broaden the horizon of its academic and research activities, Indian 

Institute of Management (IIM) Jammu has signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the 

University of the South Pacific, Fiji. This collaboration will support both the partners in achieving the 

excellence in academics and research. 

The MoU has been inked by Prof. B.S. Sahay, Director IIM Jammu and Prof. Pal Ahluwalia, Vice-

Chancellor and President the University of the South Pacific. It will be helpful in increasing the speed 

of advancement in teaching, research, cultural understanding as well as the international reputation of 

both the institutes through student exchange, faculty exchange, joint management and research 

programs. 

The University of the South Pacific is the premier provider of tertiary education in the Pacific region 

and an international centre of excellence for teaching, research consulting and training on all aspects 

of Pacific culture, environment and human resource development needs. It offers under-graduation, 

post-graduation and doctoral programs to the students and provides them the world class facilities to 

enrich their learning experiences. 

This pact will give international exposure to students by providing them with the opportunity to learn 

from international environment under the international student exchange program of IIM Jammu. This 

will be helpful for students to sharpen their skills and knowledge by working in close association with 

the students and faculties from the diverse cultural groups. 

With the motive that education and learning should never stop, both the institutions are exploring the 

possibility for the virtual student and faculty exchange programs for the current academic year in 

order to deal with the situation arising out of COVID-19 Pandemic. 

 


